LARVLEY4

ST Targ

n UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY -

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

q" AGENG{

e'sl‘“o“ "y,

2y ﬂnoﬁ'

OFFICE OF
AIR AND RADIATION

AUG 31 2004

Mr. Forrest M. Mams 111
Geronimo Creek Observatory
433 Twin Qak Road

Seguin, TX 78155

Dear Mr. Mims,

Thank you for your email inquiry of August 27, 2004 regarding your request for
correction (RFC #04018) dated May 23, 2004. In your request for correction, you asked
that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) correct information under the
Information Quality Guidelines regarding EPA’s Response to Comments on EPA’s
Designation and Classification of Areas for the 8-Hour Ozone National Ambient Air
Quality Standards (Docket # OAR-2003-0083-1658).

EPA is carefully evaluating your request and is currently prepariug a response.
We anticipate completing a final response to your request in the next 30 days. If you
have any questions prior to receiving this final response, feel free to contact David
LaRoche, at 202-564-3926.

Sincerely,

/ 6 / Robert D. Brenner
Deputy Assistant Administrator
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